ERT Co-op Final Report
Upon completion of your co-op you must submit to the coordinator a blog post detailing your summer work and prepare a 5-minute presentation on your work experience. Both your blog post and your presentation should address the following:
1. Who you worked for, and your position with the company.
2. How you found this employment opportunity.
3. The scope of work. Include a description of your day to day tasks and responsibilities, the kinds of equipment you used, site-specific safety training and the testing methods you learnt in the workplace.
4. Describe your job responsibilities. 
5. What was your favourite part of the job? What aspects of your co-op inspired you to pursue further study or practice?
6. How do you feel co-op has added to your geoscience education?
7. What would you like to do once you have graduated?
[bookmark: _GoBack]The blog post will be published on the soon-to-be-developed ERT blog, featured on our web-page, and you will be delivering your presentations at a lunch and learn for new ERT students. The purpose of these exercises is two-fold – it gives you an opportunity to reflect on your learning over the summer, and provides an opportunity for first semester and prospective students to see the kinds of jobs available to them once they make it to co-op.
Because the blog will be published to a public space, please ensure the following:
1. You do not include potentially sensitive or damaging information about your employer. For example, do not provide information on the locations or results of sampling programs if these data are not publicly available. It is enough to say that you worked in the Yukon, or the 407 extension, for example, rather than detailed location descriptions. 
2. Include photographs in your post, but again, nothing sensitive, and ensure that anyone in the photograph has granted you permission to use their image. Also make sure that anyone in the photograph is wearing correct PPE.
3. Be respectful. If you have serious concerns about your employment there will be an opportunity to discuss these with me or Anne Torwesten.
The blog posts will be submitted to me, and I will review and edit before publishing. The presentations will be delivered in the back half of the fall semester to the student group. You will also have an opportunity to speak with me about your co-op once you return.
Enjoy the rest of your summer, take lots of photographs, think about your report, and I will see you later in the fall.

